
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         July 13, 2010 

 
 

REVISED MEETING NOTICE 
 

Senator Tony S. Grindberg, Chairman, has called a meeting of the WORKFORCE COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Monday and Tuesday, July 19-20, 2010 
 
Time: 1:00 p.m., Monday, July 19, 2010 
 8:30 a.m., Tuesday, July 20, 2010 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Receipt of report from the Statewide Longitudinal Data System Committee on the status of the 

plan for a longitudinal data system, receipt of report from the State Board of Higher Education 
on the status of the training activities provided by the four institutions of higher education 
assigned primary responsibility for workforce training, and receipt from the Department of 
Commerce of compilation and summary of state grantor reports filed and reports of state 
agencies awarded business incentives; and receipt of testimony and information and 
committee consideration of the studies of the establishment of a higher education student trust 
fund, technology-based entrepreneurship and economic development best practices, the 
state's system for addressing workforce needs through a workforce system initiative, the 
means by which the North Dakota University System can further contribute to developing and 
attracting human capital to meet the state's economic and workforce needs, the establishment 
and development of certified technology parks, and the state's workforce system 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability 

should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Senators Tony S. Grindberg, Tim Flakoll, Ray Holmberg, Karen K. Krebsbach, 

Dave Nething, Larry J. Robinson, Mac Schneider, Tom Seymour, Ryan M. Taylor; 
Representatives Donald L. Clark, Eliot Glassheim, Nancy Johnson, Lee Kaldor, Lisa Meier, 
Corey Mock, Lee Myxter, Michael R. Nathe, Ken Svedjan, Clark Williams 

 
Staff Contact:  Jennifer S. N. Clark, Counsel 
 
Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/AL 




